PBTSAC Meeting Notes
4.27.23
Attendees:

2

Kristy Daphnis, Chair
Zach Weinstein, Member
Marybeth Cleveland, Member
Steve Aldrich, Member
Brian Dillman, Member
Joe Moges, Member
Michael Paylor, Staff
Francie Gilman, Guest
Sara Morningstar, Guest
Fabiola Yurcisin, Guest
Sylvia Tognetti (Representative for CM Gonzalez)
Nima Upadhyay, Staff
Wade Holland, Staff
Kathleen Kleinmann, Guest
Richard Hoye, Guest
Issa Haddad, Guest

WELCOME AND ANNOUNCEMENTS
Chair Kristy Daphnis called the meeting to order and welcomed the attendees.
PBTSAC DUTIES REVISITED
Kristy Daphnis discussed amending some of the provisions of the Pedestrian and traffic safety advisory committee code (Article 9, Sec. 49-81). Michael L. Paylor of MCDOT mentioned that he will reach out to the county staff and provide an update on the amendment process at the next PBTSAC meeting.
LEGISLATIVE UPDATE
Sara Morningstar with the Office of Intergovernmental Relations provided an update on local bills. 
VISION ZERO UPDATE
Wade Holland, Vision Zero Coordinator from the Office of the Montgomery County Executive, updated the committee on the FY 24/25 Vision Zero Work Plan.
UPDATE ON PBTSAC VACANCIES
Nima Upadhyay of MCDOT mentioned that the deadline to apply for the vacancies was last Friday, April 21. A more detailed update on the next steps, including the interview process will be provided at the next PBTSAC meeting.
CLOSEOUT
Daphnis thanked everyone for attending the meeting. The meeting closed at 8:30PM.

Note: Due to the number of absentees and lack of quorum, no voting items were introduced or discussed during this meeting.
